
Park Way Primary School 

Next year, I am in Cherry Class.   

It is a Year 5/6 class.  

 
  

 

My teacher is  

Mr Ramsden 
Mrs Ord 

will also teach in Year 5/6 

 

My name is Mr Ramsden and I will be your teacher in Cherry 

Class this academic year. Some of you know me, having been 

taught previously by me, whilst some of you don’t, so a little bit 

about myself then……. I have worked at Park Way for around 10 

years and still very much enjoy my job and I promise that we’ll 

learn this year in a fun, organised environment. When not 

working, I enjoy spending time with my 13-year-old son, 

watching live football, visiting historical monuments and 

museums and reading. I also have a very sweet tooth, an 

unhealthy love of chocolate and a terrible fear of sharks (even 

pictures from ‘Finding Nemo’ scare me!)

My name is Mrs Ord and I will be working across Key 

Stage 2 this year. I may also take your class when your 

teacher is in a meeting, poorly or is having their PPA. I 

love singing and I regularly lead Singing Assemblies as well 

as the school choir where we learn lots of songs and 

perform at various venues. Outside of school, I love 

nothing more than catching up with my friends and 

family, going on long walks with my two lovely dogs, 

Talulah and Eva, or pottering in my garden. I spend most 

weekends by the seaside in Deal which I love. 

 

My teaching assistant is 

Miss Harris 

Hi all.  I'm Miss Harris and from September I will be the teaching assistant in Cherry Class with Mr Ramsden.  I am a 
mum and a nan and also a doggy mum to my dogs Daisy and Lenny and a cat mum to my cat Luna.  I've been at 
Park Way for quite a few years, in various classrooms, so I know most of the children but I am looking forward to 
working with you all again from September.  I hope you all have a great summer break. See you after the holiday. 


